Cronulla High School | Planning Advice | 2 May 2022

From: Jacqueline Schwartz <JSchwartz@ssc.nsw.gov.au>»
Sent: Tuesday, 12 April 2022 5:15 AM
To: Renee Stavroulakis <rstavroulakis@ethosurban.com>

Subject: RE: Request for Information - CR22-587456

Good Morning Renee,

The original school was built somewhere between 1955 and 1961 however Council does not hold a lot of dacuments prior to 1968 therefore we do not have the original consent for the school.
Regards,

Jacqueline

From: Renee is <rstavrol m;
Sent: Tuesday, 12 April 2022 8:45 AM

To: Jacqueline Schwartz <JSchwartz@ssc.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: RE: Request for Information - CR22-587456

HiJacqueling,
Thank you for sending thase files through.

Unfortunately, the original consent for the school that | was searching for was not included, so | was wondering if you would be able to provide a st of all recorded consents on file at Council to confirm? It may be that Council simply da not have the original consent however, if possible, it would be great if that
could be confirmed.

Kind regards,

Renee Stavroulakis  Junior Urbanist
Planning
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